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National Science Foundation Materials Chemistry Workshop

October 15—18, 1998
Morristown, New Jersey

The organizing committee for the NSF-sponsored annual workshop on materials chemistry
invites applications from individuals interested in participating in the 1998 workshop.

These workshops provide a forum for vigorous discussion of the latest results in the area of
materials chemistry, including studies of the synthesis, characterization, and properties of
polymers, molecular crystals, inorganic solids, hybrid materials, biomaterials, and surfaces. To
ensure full consideration, applications should be received by June 1, 1998. Applications consist
of a one-page abstract of the proposed discussion topic, a one-page CV, and a list of publications
for the last three years and should be sent to Prof. Catherine Page, Department of Chemistry,
1253 University of Oregon, Eugene, OR 97403-1253.
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